
Platinum 
Plus

 $1,500

Platinum

$800

Gold

$500

Bronze

$300

Event
Sponsor

$200

Grant Recognition: Business
will be recognized as sponsor
for the PTO Staff Grant through
social media, school newsletter
and on a printed poster in the
staff lounge.

Signage: Large vinyl sign to be
displayed at ALL PTO events.

 
Social Media & Website: The
PTO will acknowledge the
business with a Thank You post
on Facebook, and logo with
business web address on the
PTO webpage. including a link
to your business. 

School Newsletter:
Recognition in the monthly PTO
newsletter with your business
logo and link.

PTO Event Mention: PTO will
thank business on a yard sign
that is posted at four main
evens (Fun Run, Trunk or Treat,
BINGO and May Fair)

2023-2024
Green Ridge Elementary PTO Sponsorship Packages

(offered annually)

Please contact Martha Davis or Jenn Bunja at GRpto@cvschools.org with questions.



GR PTO provides support and enrichment that further enables students, staff, and
families to positively engage with the Green Ridge Elementary School Community.
Green Ridge has approximately 660 students and 70 staff members. Sponsorships
enable us to invest in our students, staff and school community. Every year we offer
teacher grants, investing over $5,000 to support the needs of our educators. We
also offer events throughout the year, often at low to no cost for our students, staff
and families. 

YES, I would love to support the Green Ridge Elementary School PTO as the
following sponsor! (check one)

_____Platinum Plus ($1,500)                ______ Gold ($500)             ______ Event Sponsor ($200)

_____Platinum ($800)                         ______ Bronze ($300)
                      
Business Name:   _______________________________________________________________

Contact:                  _______________________________________________________________

Business Address: ______________________________________________________________

Business Phone #: ______________________________________________________________

Business e-mail:   _______________________________________________________________

Please include a high resolution file (pdf, jpeg) with your logo, along with your donation
check made payable to “Green Ridge PTO."  E-mail logo and any questions to Green Ridge
PTO at grpto@cvschools.org. Green Ridge Elementary is a 501(c)3 nonprofit. Your
donation is tax deductible. 

Thank you for your support and donation to the Green Ridge Elementary PTO!
Green Ridge Elementary PTO

1 Green Ridge Road
Mechanicsburg, PA 17050

grpto@cvschools.org
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